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VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
September 3rd, 2020  6:00pm 

Project Information Website: www.seminolecountyfl.gov/cip01785260 

Public Meeting Comment Period: August 29th to September 8th  

 

Goldie Manor Area Sidewalk Project 
CIP No. 01785260 

 
Overview - Seminole County is seeking public 

input on the Goldie Manor Area Sidewalk 

Project. This project involves the addition of 

sidewalks on multiple streets in the Goldie 

Manor Subdivision, including Frances Dr., 

Eileen Ave., Grace Blvd., Jay Dr., Gerry Dr., 

Ronnie Dr., Oak Dr., Joanne Ct., and Jay Ct. The 

project design is scheduled for completion in 

October, 2020. Construction is projected to 

begin in January, 2021. 
 

Virtual Public Meeting - The purpose of this 

meeting is to seek public input for the Goldie 

Manor Area Sidewalk Project and present the 

current plans to the public. Due to the current 

Covid-19 related social distance measures 

enacted at the National, State and County 

levels, a webpage has been prepared to allow 

increased online feedback from all 

stakeholders including residents, trail users, 

and other interested parties. 

 

Virtual Public Meeting Agenda –  

Open Meeting  

Team Introduction  

Project Presentation  

Public Question and Answer Period  

Adjourn Meeting  

 

Project Website - You can access the public meeting website at www.seminolecountyfl.gov/cip01785260. The official public 

feedback and comment period is from August 29th, 2020 to September 8th, 2020. The County will also hold a virtual project 

meeting using the Zoom platform on Thursday, September 3rd, 2020, beginning at 6:00p.m. Persons interested in attending the 

virtual meeting can join online by visiting and registering at the link provided on the website.  Public participation is solicited 

without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.  

 

Contact Us - Should you have any questions prior to the meeting, please contact the Seminole County Public Works Engineering 

Division Project Manager Ricky Q. Ly, PE by email at rly@seminolecountyfl.gov or by phone at (407) 665-5757. If you desire 

accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), please contact the ADA coordinator Maria Ribas by email at 

MRibas@seminolecountyfl.gov, or by phone at 407-665-7941.  


